
TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Police Officer Badge Pinning 

 

DATE:  August 29, 2016 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The hiring process for our newest officer has finished and Officer Mitch Althoff has started 

working, as was approved at the June 7, 2016 Council Meeting. 

 

At the September 6, 2016 meeting we will the badge pinning ceremony, which will 

include the administration of the Oath by the Mayor, followed by the pinning of formal 

pinning on of Mitch’s badge.  I feel that this provides a great way to welcome Mitch back 

to the City and community as one of our police officers. 
 


